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Does New York Need a Constitutional Convention?

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED

DATE: Monday, January 23, 2017, 7PM

PLACE: Tompkins County Public Library,

101 East Green Street, Ithaca, NY
SPEAKER: Dr. Henrik (Hank) Dullea

The referendum for a constitutional
convention will be on the November 7,
2017 ballot. Will you vote yes or no? Not
certain? To learn more, please join us for
this informational meeting.

Dr. Henrik N. Dullea, Vice President for University Relations Emeritus,
Cornell University will present a brief history of New York’s nine
constitutional conventions, the differences between the US
Constitution and state constitutions, the mechanics of holding a
convention, and critical issues for debate. Ample time will be
provided for Q/A and discussion. PLEASE JOIN US.

THIS EVENT IS FREE OF CHARGE



